
Report of the Head of Scrutiny and Member Development

Report to Tenant Scrutiny Board

Date: 18 February 2015

Subject: Discussion with Executive Board Member – Neighbourhoods, Planning and 
    Personnel, Councillor Peter Gruen

Are specific electoral Wards affected?   Yes   No

If relevant, name(s) of Ward(s):

Are there implications for equality and diversity and cohesion and 
integration?

  Yes   No

Is the decision eligible for Call-In?   Yes   No

Does the report contain confidential or exempt information?   Yes   No

If relevant, Access to Information Procedure Rule number:

Appendix number:

1.0    Summary of main issues

1.1 At the Board’s December meeting, members discussed the Board’s future work 
programme.  It was agreed that to help the Board identify possible areas for 
Scrutiny, Councillor Peter Gruen, Deputy Leader and Executive Board Member 
with responsibility for Neighbourhoods, Planning and Personnel would be invited to 
attend today’s meeting.  Councillor Gruen’s portfolio includes Housing Leeds. 
Councillor Gruen is also Chair of the Housing Advisory Board. 

2.0 Recommendations

2.1 The Board is requested to discuss with Councillor Gruen the work and ambitions of 
the Tenant Scrutiny Board including possible future areas for Scrutiny. 

3.0 Background documents1

3.1 None 

1 The background documents listed in this section are available to download from the Council’s website, 
unless they contain confidential or exempt information.  The list of background documents does not include 
published works. 
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